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Olbrich Botanical Gardens
3330 Atwood Ave., 608.246.4550

Warner Park Community
Recreation Center
1625 Northport Dr., 608.245.3680
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A Proud Division of
the City of Madison

May 11,2012

Dear Common Council Member:

On March 14, 2012, the Board of Park Commissioners recommended to the Council
that the 2012-2017 Park and Open Space Plan be adopted and included as a
supplement to the City of Madison Comprehensive Plan. This plan was introduced to
Council for referral on April 10" and was presented to the Board of Public Works on
April 18", the Plan Commission on April 23" and May 9" to the Board of Park
Commissioners.

The Board of Public Works recommended approval of the Plan without any
suggested modifications to the document. The Plan Commission recommended
approval of the Plan with several suggested modifications. The Park Commission
recommended adoption of the plan with the modifications as presented by staff that
address the Plan Commission’s concerns.

Attached to this letter are the modifications that were presented to the Park
Commission that will be incorporated into the adopted 2012-2017 Park and Open
Space Plan, pending Common Council approval.

If you have any questions about the draft Plan please feel free to contact Kay
Rutledge at 266-4714 or Sarah Lerner at 261-4281. We look forward to discussing
the Plan with you.

Sincerely, M

Kevin Briski, Parks Superintendent



